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Sub: Arbitrary proposal for merger of ADI (BG) & ICD-KKF by Sr.DME(Co)ADI.

It has been brought to the notice of the organization by the Divisional Secretary-
ADI that the Sr.DME(Co)ADI has sent a proposal for merging ADI(BG) & ICD-KKF
Coaching Depot arbitrarily for obtaining approval from HQ.

In this context it is found that merger of 2 Units involves staff matters, working
pattern and other establishment activities which needs to be addressed by the appropriate
authority at Divisional level and a detailed discussion should be held with the staff side at
Divisional level for an amicable solution and also to avoid staff unrest.

But unfortunately, neither the DRM nor any authority of ADI division has proposed
or staged any discussion with the staff-side for an amicable solution on the issue before
sending the arbitrary proposal to the administration.

You are therefore requested to advise DRM-ADI to have a meeting with Recognized
Union at ADI to plan and address the grievances of the staff before the proposed merger
of 2 Coaching Units (ADI-BG & ICD-KKF). Presently these 2 Units are independently
working and undertaking their assigned activities successfully.

General Secretary



